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The FFA announced this week that the 3rd Annual Asia-Pacific Conference in Hong Kong
scheduled for September 25 is proceeding as planned. The announcement indicated that
keynote speaker Goodwin Gaw has reconfirmed his attendance. Registration remains open
and information is available on the FFA website here.  
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